
 

 

Happy Spring! After a successful autumn term we are 

looking forward to learning and growing more and 

preparing ourselves for the journey into the juniors 

ahead. This term we are applying our foundational 

concepts in English and Maths to new and exciting 

learning.  
 

The first half term of spring will sadly be our last 

attendance of forest school with Mrs Miles and we 

thank her greatly for the fantastic experience she has 

created for them. In the following terms we will look to 

do as much outdoor learning within each of the 

subjects as possible and apply all those skills learned.   
 

We are excited to see more clubs starting after school this term to extend 

learning in the different foundational subjects such as science, PE and Art 

and we do encourage you to enquire about these.   
 

Your children continue to be at the heart of what we do and are each 

growing into e curious, confident and resilient minded children. In continuing 

this journey, our key focus areas are:  

• Supporting both their physical and mental wellbeing  

• developing strong relationships  

• setting high expectations  

• Delivering fun, engaging lessons  

  

Our theme this term is World Wanderers. We will be exploring the Earth we live 

on and its many human and physical geographical features. Further into the 

term, we look forward to a local trip to put our geographical skills to the test!  
  
   
  
  

 


